
American Legion Riders Advisory Committee Meeting 

October 1, 2022 

The meeting was called to order at 1:00 P.M. by Chairman, Joe Lampert 

1st Div.  Joe Lampert (Chairman)  

(847) 417-8672  

the-natureboy1@comcast.net 

2nd Div.   John Reece  

(847) 975-9643  

j.b.reece988@gmail.com 

3rd Div.  Bill Seward  

(309) 338-3595  

feller1962@att.net 

4th Div.  Mike Lee  

(217) 741-3009  

biker1950@comcast.net 

5th Div.  Roy Smith (Vice Chairman) 

  (618) 339-2369  

royesmith@outlook.com 

 

There was discussion and recommended changes to the update of the Department by-laws. The changes 

are being made and will be forwarded to Internal Affairs for their approval by the end of October. 

 

We raised $4327.00 on the 2022 In-State Legacy Run. 

The Department donated $44,000.00 to the National Legacy Scholarship Fund. 

 

The next Haven Run is tentatively scheduled for April 29-30, 2023. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Joe Lampert 

Chairman 

ALR Advisory Committee  

Department of Illinois 
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